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School Lunch Hero Day
We celebrated our School Food Service heroes on Friday, May 6!

We just can’t say enough about our hard working, kind,  
awesome Cafeteria Lunch Super Heroes. Students and 
Faculty helped us all appreciate them on this special day 
and THANK them for all they do for the WCSD students. 

Specialty wrapped chocolates were delivered to each 
employee as we are well aware their super powers are 

fueled by CHOCOLATE ! ☺

https://vimeo.com/510805585


TNG at the Grill

And the Golden Grill Award 

goes to……

Food Service Director, 

Scott Johnson

Traveling Grill Master

How many faculty lunches, 

school picnics, and fun day 

events can one man grill in a 

month?

• Beaty Faculty Luncheon

• EES Faculty Luncheon

• SAMHS Faculty Luncheon

• YES School Picnic

• YHS School Picnic

• EMHS School Picnic

• Woodmobile at the Fair Grounds

• WAEC School Picnic

• EES 5th Grade Dinner

• BWMS School Picnic/Carnival

• EES Fun Day Cookout

• SAMHS Senior Luncheon

• SAES Cookout

….plus Honor Roll events, Author’s 

Breakfasts, and more. 



TNG during the month of May

From start to finish the Month of May is filled with so many fun 
events that the TNG Team is honored to be a part of. 
From Teacher-Principal-Employee Appreciations to Picnics,             
Fun Days, Authors' Breakfasts, Graduation Dinners and                    
even Honor/Merit Roll Milkshakes..        
The fun certainly happens during the busy Month of May. 

Doing it ALL



Recognizing our hard-working, dedicated cafeteria employees!

Continuing the TNG Cares Award

Congratulations to our three 
TNG Cares Winners

this quarter. 
They are:

Angels Tracey- WAHS, 
Danielle Wagner- SAMHS, 
and Rachel Sanford- YHS

We can’t thank all the staff enough 
for their caring and hard work. 

Each of our buildings had a finalist 
submitted this year and we have 
awarded 6 total winners for the 

2021-2022 school year. 

The TNG Prize Patrol 
surprised three more 

winners the last week of 
school. When the prize 
patrol goes out there 
are snacks, balloons, 

award pins, $50 
Amazon gift cards, and 

loads of smiles. 



Staying Ahead of the Challenges
A few updates from our Corporate Purchasing Team and the supply chain

Though the 2021-2022 school year is drawing to a close, we’re already 
laying the foundation for the 2022-2023 school year. Here’s a few updates:
• We’re collaborating with our chefs and dietitians to continue selecting 

new menu items for next school year.
• Bids from food, paper and cleaning suppliers were competitive; 

prevalent challenges for the upcoming school year include lead times 
and pricing guarantees

• We awarded vendor contracts mid-May and will be placing our initial 
forecast with each manufacturer.

• Throughout May we met with our distributor to place opening orders, 
schedule product for arrival at appointed depots and project timely 
delivery for school start-up for the 2022-2023 school year.



Behind the Scenes from our Corporate Chef



Behind the Scenes from our Corporate Chef
And creating more short cooking tutorial videos, such as these, with QR Codes for quick training reference!



Industry Outlook
What’s Happening in the News

https://schoolnutrition.org/news-publications/news/2022/school-lunch-hero-day-turns-10/


Industry Outlook
What’s Happening in the News

https://www.k12dive.com/news/usda-states-can-still-apply-for-limited-school-nutrition-waivers/623034/




Follow us on:

Thank You!

@TheNutritionGroup

@TNG_Corporate

@TheNutritionGroup

Your Food Service Team:
SCOTT JOHNSON, FSD
CANDY RIEDER, ASSISTANT FSD
DEB MIKTUK, FSD TRAINEE
Food Service Directors
814-723-6900 ext 1600
johnsonst@wcsdpa.org

MELISSA KINGEN
Regional Manager
814-720-1140
mkingen@thenutritiongroup.biz


